
JANE SWAVELY
Jane Swavely studied at Boston University and the School of Visual Arts, eventually 
settling into her Bowery loft in the early 1980s. Working as a studio assistant to Brice 
Marden at just 21 years old, Swavely embarked on her own artistic path. In 1986, she 
held her first solo exhibition at CDS Gallery. As her career progressed, Swavely 
became part of A.I.R, a legendary female-run art space founded in the 1970s. A.I.R 
provided her with five solo exhibitions, showcasing the depth and breadth of her talent 
over the years.

Swavely's paintings attempt to reconcile romanticism with minimalism, with wide, 
vibrant brushstrokes. Her works reference landscapes or nature and often include 
cinematic elements. The interruption, like that of a frame in a film, is a recurring 
feature. By working with her canvases laid out on the floor, she allows gravity to shape 
the art, resulting in paintings that become windows into captivating worlds while 
possessing an insistent objecthood.

In her own words, "Thinking about film has always been a constant albeit 
subconsciously, the way shots are framed and cropped, light coming from within. 
These later paintings are a result not just of being in the landscape but also of 
inordinate amount of screen time and the light from the screen; a sort of green screen 
where anything is possible. These paintings come from a zeitgeist of images and work 
that I am looking at along with my experience in the natural world, in the landscape. 
The state of the environment and the toxic colors interrupt any sort of romanticism the 
paintings may have."

Born in 1959, Allentown, PA
Lives and works in New York City, NY
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Jane Swavely, Jinx, 2018, oil on canvas, 73 x 61 inches Jane Swavely, Jinx #3, 2018, oil on canvas, 38 x 25inches



Installation View: Air Gallery



Jane Swavely, Untitled Silver Painting #4, 2018, oil on canvas, 43 x 34 inches



Installation View: Air Gallery



Jane Swavely, Untitled Bb, Oil on Canvas, 73 x 61 inches,  2018
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